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I oppose HB2025 and all the new taxes associated with it. Oregonian are taxed 

enough. We don't need new taxes. We need better fiscal responsibility in using the 

existing tax revenue! Think hard about which government programs are absolutely 

required versus nice-to-have and make the hard decisions to defund or reduce 

funding of existing programs in order to better utilize existing tax revenue where it is 

most needed. Oregon families must balance their personal budgets and prioritize 

their spending. So should government! Stop trying to raise our taxes! If you want 

Oregonians to move to another state which will reduce the state's existing tax 

revenue, just keep raising taxes! You will certainly drive people out of this beautiful 

state and that would be a shame. 


